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Dear	Residents,
	
Welcome	to	our	last	newsletter	for	2023,	which	includes	many	of	the	highlights
of	the	year.
	
And	please	don't	forget	our	AGM	on	Wednesday	13	December	--	full	details	are
below	and	on	our	website.
	
Regards,
The	LKID	Team
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Join	a	Guided	Walk	this	Weekend,	Sunday	3	December
Hello	All	Friends	of	the	KRCA,
The	Conservation	staff	have	organised	a	last	event	for	the	year	where	the	focus	will	be	on
spotting	those	elusive	but	intriguing	reptiles	and	arachnids,	of	which	KRCA	boasts	many.
Wessel	Pretorius,	who	works	closely	with	Norman	Larsen	-	the	spider	expert,	will	be	joining	us	to
assist	with	finding	and	identifying	those	8-legged	fellas.
NB:			If	you	intend	coming,	please	RSVP	to	Fayruz,	on		KenilworthC1@caperacing.co.za		
	Fayruz	will	then	send	you	directions	as	where	to	meet.
Looking	forward	to	a	fun	Sunday,	
--		Margaret	Kahle	(FKRCA)
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